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To whom it may concern, 

 

 As a local resident of Williamson Street. I would like to take this time to voice my 

concerns with the actions being taken by against Plan B. 

In my personal thoughts and comments, they're wonderful people who strive to help out 

the community and be there for everyone in the neighborhood. 

The staff at Plan B have always been considerate and kind to the needs of it's patron's and 

neighbors. I, myself, am also a patron at their establishment 

and have been greatly rewarded by the friends and people that I have met there. I strongly 

believe that any changes that need to be made to help 

local residents with personal issue's will indeed be resolved, by them. They have made so 

many changes thus far and have continued to strive for excellence in 

the community. Living in a city will always have noise issues and to state that their noise 

levels and only theirs is the cause of these issue's is just absurd. 

When I walk by there after I get done with work, the noise level is no different then that 

of it's natural surroundings. Some night's the noise from Mickey's Tavern 

(3 blocks from my house) can be heard and rather annoying. But if it bothered me that 

much... I'd by ear plugs and call it a night. 

 

 Plan B's business is why I love this neighborhood. They have done nothing wrong, and I 

ask that you please renew there license again this year.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Robert F Kobuch III 

 


